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From: Carter Brown <carter.brown@sol.doi.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:31 PM


To: paul_souza@fws.gov; barry.thom@noaa.gov


Cc: rklawitter@usbr.gov; rodney.smith@sol.doi.gov; dpalumbo@usbr.gov


Subject: Western Water Presidential Memo - FOIA EXEMPT


Attachments: ATT00001.txt; Western Water Presidential Memo - Reclamation Actions DRAFT 11-13-18


_MRS CB2 .docx


Do Not Disclose


All -

Attached is a first draft of the Reclamation piece pursuant to the Presidential Memo.  The Solicitor’s Office has provided


initial comments on this draft, but we have not finalized our review.


I understand you all anticipate getting comments back to DC by noon pst tomorrow.  Thank you.


Please let me know if you have any questions.


Thanks,


Carter


202/258-9253



